
Friday 4th April 2025 www.allsaintsanfield.co.uk 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Today, Friday, 4th April, is the last day of term.   
We are closed for the Easter holidays and return to 
school on Tuesday 22nd April.  
 
Holy Week 
Next weekend we see the beginning of Holy Week 
starting with Palm Sunday. Our pupils have been 
learning about the events of Maundy Thursday, 
Good Friday and the joy of the Resurrection cele-
brated on Easter Sunday. 
Staff and Governors wish all of our families a Happy 
Easter and look forward to seeing you back in 
school on Monday 17th April for the start of a busy 
Summer Term. 
 
Congratulations! 
Congratulations to all our children who took part in 
the KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade and KS2 Easter Egg 
Competition.  A fantastic effort was made by  
everyone.   
Our winners of the Easter Egg Competition were: 
1st Place Ellena H-F 
2nd Place Albie F 
3rd Alice E 
Our Easter Bonnet Winners were: 
Lucia C, Angel M, Rosy O’B, Freya B, Aiden K,  
Penelope C and Cezar P. 
 
Lenten Bazaar 
A huge thank you to all of you who supported our 
school and parish community this Lent with your 
generosity, support and time.  
We cannot believe the success of our Lenten fund-
raising this year and it is all down to our children 
and families who have given so much for others.  
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts - All Saints 
families are incredible. CAFOD will be so grateful 
for all you have done to help people around the 
world. 
 
Talent Show 
Well done to all our pupils that took part.  Congrat-
ulations to: 
1st Place Caleb McM 
2nd Place Teddie T & Ollie L 
3rd Place 5ive G –Nico, Nevan, Kailen & Elias 
 
 
 
 

 
A Message from Mr Barnes 
Please use the link below for a video message from 
Mr Barnes. 
https://allsaintsanfield.co.uk/a-message-from-mr-
barnes-april-2025/  
 
Easter Mass/Service Times at All Saints 
Holy Thursday - 17th April - 7.30pm 
Mass of the Last Supper  
Good Friday - 18th April - 3.00pm 
Good Friday Passion of Our Lord  
Please note that after the Good Friday service, the 
Church will be closed and will remain closed until 
the Easter Vigil on Saturday evening at 7.30pm. 
Holy Saturday - 19th April - 7.30pm 
Easter Vigil Mass 
Easter Sunday - 20th April - 9.30am 
Mass  
 
Summer Uniform 
Weather permitting, parents may wish to change to 
summer uniform after the Easter holiday.  
This is a blue and white checked dress with either a 
white cardigan or grey school sweatshirt/cardigan 
with black or white shoes; grey school shorts may 
be worn in place of long trousers or grey school 
skirt/pinafore may be worn  with white shirt and tie. 
Trainers and open-toed sandals are not considered 
as school uniform.  
Thank you for your continued support in sending 
your children to school looking so smart and proud 
of their All Saints uniform. 
 
 

News 



 



 
 
 



Prayer and Liturgy 

The Greatest Week (Easter)  
 

 
 
 
 



 

Stars of The Week 

 
Whole Class - R1 - for showing so much enthusiasm  

and curiosity during our Farmer Teds visit  
Albie - R2 - for amazing participation  

during in harmony sharing session!  
Whole Class - R2 - for amazing behaviour  

at farmer teds! Well done!  
 

Phoebe - 2J - for always being engaged  
with her learning especially in our History topics 

Ellis - 2J - for trying hard in our Maths topic  
when finding 1/2, 1/3 and 1/4 of amounts  

 
Amber - 3P- for excellent work in English 

Arinze - 3P- for amazing role play in English 
 

Carla - Firefly Class - for making good choices and using her voice  
Daniel - Butterfly Class - for trying really hard with his writing  


